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Public Utility Commission of Texas

Memorandum

TO: Tammy Benter
Water Utility Regulation

FROM: Irene Montelonge_)^
Docket Management

DATE: October 29, 2014

RE: Project No. 43014

! ... > .. .,.. ^ .. ^

After reviewing the filing titled "Registration of Submetered or Allocated Utility Service" in the

above-referenced Project and the rule governing its submission, P.U.C. SUBST. R. 24.122, we

have determined that a notice of approval is not required. It is sufficient for the property owner

to be notified of the registration assigned through a letter issued by the Water Utility Regulation

Division.
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